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15 May 2023 

 

         

TO:   Honorable Scott S. Harris 

 Clerk of the Court 

 Supreme Court of the United States 

 1 First St., NE 

 Washington, D.C. 20543 

 

  

 

RE:  James Douglas Fox v. Mark Campbell, et al., No. 22-848. 

 

Dear Mr. Harris: 

 

 I write on behalf of Respondent (s) Mark Campbell and Sherrie Campbell.  Respondent 

(s) Mark Campbell and Sherrie Campbell respectfully request an extension of time to respond to 

the petition for a writ of certiorari in this case.  The brief in opposition is currently due on May 

31, 2023. 

 

 Under Rule 30.4, I request a 30-day extension—through Friday June 30, 2023—to file 

our response.  We are in the process of incorporating additional counsel into the litigation team.  

An extension of 30 days will afford us and additional counsel an opportunity to review and 

respond to the petition and is necessary due to the press of other business. 

 

        Respectfully, 

 
        ________________________________ 

JOHN H. MORRIS, Esq. 
Nashville Vanguard Law, PLLC 

 

 

cc:  Petitioner’s Counsel 
 

John H. Morris


